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October 14, 2011 

It would not be an exaggeration to call this a glorious day! The weather was so beautiful and the 

children were so happy outside that we decided to bring all of our small group work out to the 

playground – we even had snack outside! We worked with clay, painted, splashed in puddles, 

played on the deck with the babies, and simply enjoyed being together. 

 

We also welcomed Everett to our class! Everett is 2 years old and will be joining us on Mondays, 

Wednesdays, and Fridays. He made a quick adjustment to the new environment and we are so 

happy that he will be a “Nester”.  


